Report to the Texas Radiation Advisory Board from the Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission for April 19, 2024

The Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission met in February.

The Commission considered petitions for the importation of waste into the Compact. The Commission approved three applications to import waste. Waste Control Specialists received approval from the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality to operate the 425,000 cubic feet of new space at the Compact Waste Facility. The Commission suspended the capacity volume contingency program for out of compact generators of waste because the new cell became available.

The Commission published in January in the Texas Register for revisions to Texas Administrative Code 675.24, otherwise called the Management Rule. The Commission hopes to address concerns raised and publish new revisions once the concerns have been fixed. A copy of the draft rule is attached.

The next meeting will be held in Bay City, Texas on May 23, 2024.

If you have any questions, please call Stephen Raines at (512) 350-6241 or email at Stephen.raines@tllrwdcc.org.